
Cowra 
Council 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Non Potable Water 

Wyangala Village 

Re: Wyangala Water Supply 

Following a report to the Ordinary Council Meeting of Monday 25 September 
2017, Council wishes to advise residents that the Wyangala water supply has 
been declared as "non-potable" (i.e. the water supply is currently not safe for 
drinking, but may still be used for other household uses). 

Wyangala residents are advised to bring water to a rolling boil prior to 
consumption. Water should then be allowed to cool and stored in a clean 
container with a lid and refrigerated. 

If you have any further questions in relation to this matter, please contact 
Peter Ford, EngineerWater -Wastewater on 6340 2070. 

Yours faithfully, 

George Ridley 
Director — Infrastructure & Operations 
26 September 2017 
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